
Website Administrator Report 
September 13, 2020 
 
The Area website (area53aa.org) is up-to-date. 
 
On-line pre-registration was set up for Assembly attendees. 
 
As of Sept. 9, 59 voting members and 16 interested AA members have registered for the 
Assembly. 
 
The menu on the website has been streamlined to better organize the increased amount of 
content we have. 
 
The online meeting listings continue to be updated as information is submitted by groups. 
 
Four email newsletters have gone out since the last Assembly in June. These newsletters go to 
anyone who has subscribed to Area 53 News on the website’s homepage. GSRs who have 
subscribed to the “GSRs Subscribe” list located on the Group Services Committee page and 
under the menu tab “GROUPS” → “GSR Resources” → “GSRs Subscribe to Area News”, also 
receive the same email newsletter. 
 
There are 277 active subscribers to “Area 53 News” list and 38 active subscribers to “GSRs 
Subscribe to Area News” list. 
 
Submitted Reports have been posted to the Assembly page (“Area” → “Assemblies” → scroll to 
“Area Documents” Panel 69 | 2019-2020 Documents. 
 
A proposed guideline change was submitted to the Area Committee in July with regard to the 
role of the Website Administrator. 
 
In Service, 
Ann B. 
Area 53 Website Administrator, Panel 69 


